
       

NEWSLETTER SEPT 2024

Message from Mr Kelly
Hello and welcome back to all our amazing staff, pupils, and families! 🌟  I trust you all had a 

wonderful, relaxing summer break and are feeling refreshed for the new school year ahead. 🌈  This 
is our first newsletter of the academic year, and I’m thrilled to share it with you. Starting in 
October, we’ll be back to our regular monthly newsletter schedule, publishing on the first Friday of 

each month. 📅

In addition to the newsletter, we’ll also be picking up with our social media updates—it’s our way of 

giving you a glimpse into the daily life of Laxey School! 💻📲  If you haven’t already, please make 
sure to ‘like’ us on Facebook and ‘follow’ us on Twitter (X) so you don’t miss out on anything 
exciting. From fun classroom activities to special events, we’re always sharing something worth 
seeing!

I’m also delighted to say that our new pupils have been settling in beautifully. 🥰  The sound of 
laughter and chatter in the hallways has been infectious! A special shout-out goes to our wonderful 
new Reception children, who have been blending right in and making a fabulous start to their 

school journey. 🌟  It’s so heartwarming to see all the new faces getting involved and thriving 
already. To all our new families—welcome to the Laxey School community! We are so happy to have 

you with us! 💛

Remember, if you ever have any questions or concerns, or even just want to chat about how things 

are going, Mr. Astin and I are always here for you. 🤝  Don’t hesitate to reach out; 
we’re happy to help in any way we can.  Best wishes as always, Max Kelly, Headteacher.

Dates for Your Diary
30.09.24 School photographs
02.10.24 Rock Kidz visit
10.10.24 Flu Vaccinations (for those with consent)
17.10.24 Y5 Outdoor Education Centre visit
21.10.14 Pedestrian Skills for Y1
22.10.24 Pedestrian Skills for Y2
23.10.24 Parents Evening (1) Info to follow
24.10.24 Parents Evening (2) Info to follow
25.10.24 Break up for half term
04.11.24 School starts for second- half of term
09.11.24 Laxey School Mhelliah - info to follow

This is not an exhaustive list! The 
homepage of our school website has a 
live calendar of events - check it out!

Mark your calendars—school photos are coming up soon! 🗓  On Monday, 30th September, 
Andrew Barton will be joining us for a full day of school pictures. These will include individual, 

class, and family group photos, so make sure everyone comes dressed smart and ready to shine! 

✨  Family group photos with older siblings (secondary school) or younger siblings not yet at 
Laxey can be taken from 8:30 am—just drop by the Community Entrance, and Andrew will 

arrange everything. 😊  Proofs will be sent home for you to order (no obligation to buy), so 
keep an eye out for those.

🏊  Swimming for Y4 & Y6 
Exciting times for Year 4 and Year 6—our 

swimming sessions have startied! 💦  
Every Tuesday morning, the children will 

be heading to the pool, so please make sure 
they bring along their swimming kit, 
towel, and any other essentials they 
need. 🩱  We can’t wait to see them 

making a splash and having fun while 
learning this important life skill! 🌊  

Swimming is such a fantastic way to build 
confidence, stay healthy, and of course, 

have a great time with friends!

We’re thrilled to welcome back Rock Kidz on Wednesday, 

2nd October! 🎶  This year, they’ll work with all of our 
pupils on key themes like resilience, wellbeing, and anti-

bullying—all through the power of rock music! 🎤  The 
children absolutely loved this event last time, and we’re 
sure they will be even more excited this year! Keep an 

eye out for more details coming soon! 🎸🤘

🌐  Stay Connected! 
Don’t forget, all the latest news and 

events are updated on our school 
website, including a live calendar so you 
can keep track of everything happening 
here at Laxey School! 📅  We’re also very 
active on social media, and it’s our main 
method of communication, so make sure 

you’re following us on Facebook and 
Twitter (X) for all the latest updates. 

It’s the best way to stay in the loop! 💻
School Photographs

🎸  Rock Kidz are Back!
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With autumn just around the corner, here’s a quick 

reminder about our wet morning arrangements! 🌧  
On very wet days, we will open the school 10 

minutes earlier at 8:40 am to let the children in. 
Please note that the school takes responsibility for 
children from 8:50 am on normal days, so please 

avoid dropping them off too early. ⏰  Thank you for 
your cooperation in ensuring a smooth start to the 

school day! 😊

☔  Wet Mornings Reminder

🍰  Laxey Mhelliah – Save the Date! 
Mark your calendars! 🗓  Our famous 
Laxey School Mhelliah is happening on 

Saturday, 9th November. It’s always such 
a special event, full of fun and community 

spirit. 🎉  More details will be shared 
soon, including ticket information, but be 
sure to save the date! We can’t wait to see 

everyone there! 🥳

Congrats to our 
pupils for their 

fantastic entries in 
the Young Farmers 

Show! 🎨  See their 
work tomorrow at 

Laxey Working 
Men’s Institute, 
1:30-3:00 pm. 

Tomorrow ⬇
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